September 19, 1979

Mr. M.J. Samlther,
Municipsl Werld Led.,
P,O. Box 399,

9. Thomas, Ontario
N5SP 3V3

Dear Mike:

Re: Ontavio's proposed Aggregates Act

Would you please send me a few coples of the issue of Munieipal World
in which this article appesrs. If posgible, would you please send
gallies for proof reading.

Sincerely,
CANADIAN ENVIROMMENTAL LAW ASSOCIATION

John Swalgen,
CGeneral Counsel.
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